
UNITED STATES TAX COURT 
Washington, D.C. 20217 

 

November 12, 2020 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Beginning Monday, November 16, 2020, the Court will resume accepting 

hand-delivered documents to the main courthouse building.  If you have any 

questions, contact the Public Affairs Office at (202) 521-3355. 


